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SUBJECT DECISION 

20/08/2024 2024/11 The Chair of the Style and Accuracy Committee, Ms. Ani Stamenova, has 
requested ISC Bureau approval to replace a Committee member. 
 
Committee member Sascha Lasotta GER resigned from his position on 
the 6th of February.  
 
The Chair of the Committee proposes Gerhard Wagner from Germany 
as a replacement. The German Delegate has approved the new member 
of the Committee.  
 
The Chair has expressed her desire to have a full Committee with all its 
members and will present the full Committee Members for approval 
by the Plenary in January 2025. 
 

The ISC Bureau has unanimously taken the decision, in 
accordance with IR 6.4, to approve the replacement. 
 
 

 

 


